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PAKISTAN AIRLINE PILOTS® ASSOCIATION
AFFILIATED YIITH :

INTERMATION AL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOTS' ASSOCIATIONS &
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION.

INFO

Dear Members:- January 19, 2012.
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This INFO would clarify the issue of Article-ll relating to finance of PALPA-PIAC Working
Agreement 2011-2013 and dispel the rumours being spread.

We realize that the pilots falling within the bracket of service of 0 to 20 years are anxious due to
Article-lIl which remains deferred for the time being. The factual position is that PALPA has
made hectic efforts in negotiating the afore-stated Working Agreement with the management
and getting the same signed was an uphill task. The Article-Il in its entirety is very beneficial for
our community excepting the portion highlighted above. However, before the negotiations on
Article-1l could be completed, the management informed that the same was being deferred; as
such few anomalies could not be removed.

It is clarified that Article-ll is to be re-negotiated and we assure all concerned that we will for
sure address the issue of flying allowance which would definitely be more than what the pilots
are getting presently. The yearly increment will be even for all categories and there will be no
discrimination.

We at PALPA keep the interest of our members supreme and always endeavour to serve our
members to the best of our ability. Please be rest assured that we would never compromise on
your emoluments and the anomalies in Article-1l would be removed on top priority.

Yours sincerely,
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Capt. Suhail Baluch
PRESIDENT
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